


Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Turkish Spine Society, we cordially invite you to participate in 
the 10th International Turkish Spine Congress, which is scheduled to take place 
in the world famous  Cappadocia region of Turkey, on April 17-20, 2013. The 
meeting will offer a rich scientific programme in collaboration with Scoliosis 
Research Society.  

Cappadocia is an ideal venue to have this meeting because of its natural beauty 
and cultural splendor. This attractive region contains several underground 
cities and caves largely used by early Christians as hiding places before they 
became an accepted religion. The rocks of Cappadocia eroded into hundreds of 
spectacular pillars that are called “ fairy chimneys”.

We hope that the unique region of Cappadocia will provide a memorable setting 
for a rewarding scientific experience.
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